
16. DOMESTIC COAL BAN FOR CHRISTCHURCH

The Board considered correspondence received from the Canterbury Regional
Council regarding a public hearing on a proposed domestic coal ban for
Christchurch.

The Board resolved:

1. To advise the Canterbury Regional Council it wishes to make a written
submission on the subject of the domestic coal ban, and may also wish to be
heard.

2. To refer this item to the Community Affairs Committee for in-depth
discussion and drafting of a submission.


